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Elaine Gunnell

From: ron.yourvoicematters Prefasi <ron.yourvoicematters@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 3:37 PM

To: Patrick Cormier

Cc: Elaine Gunnell; Roxanne St. Germain

Subject: Re: Horizon Event Expenses

Sounds great! 
 
On Fri, Dec 1, 2017 at 3:33 PM Patrick Cormier <cao@temagami.ca> wrote: 

Hi Ron,  

  

Adam has provided me with the expenses for Horizon: A 360 Degree Journey, the event put on by the 
Temagami Community Foundation and Parks and Recreation. I note that the net expenses totaling $284.05 are 
$134.05 over the budget of up to $150 authorized by Council resolution No. 17-647. We will require Council 
approval of this overage as they have authorized the budget for the event. 

  

Staff will ensure that this is on the next meeting agenda for authorization. 

  

Thank you for your understanding.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Patrick Cormier, Dipl.M.A. 

CAO 

Municipality of Temagami 

P.O. Box 220, 7 Lakeshore Drive 

Temagami, ON, P0H 2H0 

Phone: 1-705-569-3421 extension 204 

Fax: 1-705-569-2834 

  


